
Question on Notice 
 

No. 971 
 

Asked on 22 August 2024 
 

DR M ROBINSON asked the Minister for State Development and Infrastructure, 
Minister for Industrial Relations and Minister for Racing (HON G GRACE) – 
 
QUESTION: 
 
With reference to the unprecedented step taken in September 2022 for the government 
to take over planning for housing in Redland City—  
Will the Minister provide an update on the plan and deliver some certainty for the 
people of Redland City given that consultation concluded some nine months ago? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
As the matter falls within the responsibility of the Department of Housing, Local 
Government, Planning and Public Works, I refer the Member to the Minister for 
Housing, Local Government and Planning and Minister for Public Works. 
 


